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Caroline Record was a presenter at this virtual town hall presentation.
The pandemic raised serious questions about how boards can conduct
business and residents can participate in the governance of their
communities while social distancing. This offered professional advice and
clarity on everything from setting up remote meetings to implementing
electronic voting, to tabulating results - including an overview of the laws
and regulations governing such measures, and lessons learned from
implementing the new Radburn guidelines. Panelists discussed how
communities can meet challenges around connectivity and web access to
ensure that all community members are able to participate fully, and what
to look for when your community is seeking help with your own election
process.
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